
Parent Council Meeting 

Wednesday 2nd October 2024 

 

Attendance:  Laura, Yvonne, Hollie, Mrs Berry, Annette, Amanda 

 

Apologies:  Lorraine P, Pamela, Karen 

 

Head Teacher Report  

Parent and pupil council met together on 1st October for the first time. Pupil council are 
excited to get involved with fundraising and events at the school. These ideas include 
Crazy Hair Days and fundraising for playground equipment. Nothing further to report 
following last meeting. (see minutes of meeting 4th September 2024) 

 

Treasurers Report 

LET'S for tonight’s meeting and the disco have been booked, cost is £75.00. Invoice to 
follow. No other incoming or outgoing cost since 4th September meeting. 

Balance is still £1,464 

 

Guess the Bears Birthday competition  

Set for Friday 29th November. Further details to come within the coming weeks. 

 

Engage 

Laura will ask Lorraine Brown to arrange Engage visit for next meeting once time and 
date are conformed. 

 

Bucket Day at Tesco + Schedule 

Set for Saturday 5th October parent council and pupils will be fundraising at Tesco 
main entrance for Playground Equipment. Start Time is 11:30am any pupils coming to 
help must be in uniform.  

 



 

Halloween Disco Plans 

LET costs seem significantly high than previous disco LET. Mrs Berry will contact Ren. 
Council to seek further clarification on how costs are calculated. Disco will be 
Wednesday 30th October. 

• P1-P4      Time – 6pm-7pm  Price- £2.50 
• P5-P7     Time - 7:30pm- 8:30pm Price -£1.50  

Song request survey in upcoming newsletter. 

Need for volunteers to make these events possible discussed. Any parents who feel 
they could help one or both discos please contact the parent council via their Facebook 
page or email. Alternatively approach a member of pc to discuss. Duties of helpers will 
include helping with door entry, tuck shop, monitoring entries/exits and helping co-
ordinate games. 

 

Any Other Business 

• Donations for a Christmas raffle and prizes – a few vouchers have been 
acquired, Mrs Berry to get headed letter made up and given to Laura to try and 
secure more prizes and donations.  

• P7’s Leaver's date confirmed Wednesday 18th June. Plans for the night to be 
discussed later. 

• Bullying and Online Safety – Concerns raised by multiple parents about bullying. 
Woodland Primary will implement their new anti-bullying policy which will go live 
in November. 

 

Next Meeting Date 5th November (to be confirmed). Time will be 2pm-3pm  


